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BUUSD Fuel Oil and Propane-marketprice 8/22/22

 

 

 

 

 

    

FIXED RATE 8/22 VARIABLERATE8/22

Heating Oil-$3.973/gal Heating Oil-$3.879/gal
Irving Propane $1.628/gal Propane-$1.654

Heating Oil-$3.73/gal_ Heating Oil-$3.94/gal
Gillespie Propane $1.68/gal Propane-$1.65/gal

Trono Fuels No Response

Conti Fuels Declined

Packard Fuels No Response  
 

FY22, IRVING: Oil $2.44/Propane $1.638

The followinggrid provides the estimated usage:

 

CO Usage BCEMSUsage BTMES Usage SHS/CVCC Usage
 

Fuel Oil 3,000 Gals NA 10,000 Gals 15,000 Gals

 

Propane NA 25,500 Gals 1,000 Gals 2,000 Gals      
 

Superintendent’s Recommendation, Oil/Propane: Monitor the market



BUUSD Wood Chips-8/22/22

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cousineau Forest Products $71/ton with fuel
Henniker NH surcharge*
Grizzly Mountain Trucking
LLC No Response

A Johnson Lumber No Response

Emerson & Sons Logging No Response

Ivan Maxwell Trucking No Response

Ken Mitchell Trucking, Inc. No Response

Froling Energy LLC Declined to bid
 

The followinggrid provides the estimated usage:

 

Central SHS/CVCC
Office Usage BCEMS Usage BTMES Usage Usage
 

Wood Chips NA 825 Tons 875 Tons 1,400 Tons

     
 

Superintendent’s Recommendation, Wood Chips: Cousineau Forest Products
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SEA School Board Report

§-22-2022

This summer marked the first Summer Program for students attending the SEA andit

was a resounding success. Twenty-one of our students attended at somepaint in the

summer with most days averaging between 10 to 15. Students and staff engaged in

working on projects such as building cornhole boards and tending the garden as well as

experiencing active healthy activities in the community. These included mountain

biking, paddling, and a trip to the VermontInstitute of Natural Science. It was especially

exciting to see so many of our incoming 9th grade students joining us for the first time.

Those students now knowthe building and have made connections with staff and peers

before starting the schoal year next week.

As the school year is about to start Staff are preparing for the return of students. There

are manytraining sessions for new andreturning staff and a focus on strengthening our

systems of support for students atthe SEA. Although westill have a fewpositionstofill,

the staff we have hired are already contributing and adding to the culture of caring in our

programming. We continue to interview for the positions of Student Support Specialist

and Special education teacher. We are looking forward to the arrival of students and a

successful new school year.


